
■ .

>>■

June 27 th, 1923 •

W. F. Mikel, Esq 
Belleville, Ont.

• *

Dear Hr. Mikeli-
I am sorry your letter of June 

19th was not acknowledged, before this, but I 
have been away from the city most of the past 
fortnight.

I shall be very pleased to have 
included among the Vice-Presidents ofmy namethe Committee which is being formed to organize 

the celebration of the 140th anniversary of the 
settlement of Upper Canada by the United Empire 
Loyalists. I am afraid, however, that I cannot 
be of much real help to you as my time is already 
so fully occupied.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,

Correct Title
General Sir Arthur W.Currie, 

G• C• -v.I• G• ,K.C . B.


